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CIRCULAR  FOR  ISC 2022 VIVA-VOCE EXAMINATIONS 
Viva- Voce Examination for all non Laboratory based subjects will begin from Monday 17 January, 2022.
Visiting Examiners will come to our school according to the schedule allotted to them to assess project files and conduct Viva Voce Examination.
All Viva-Voce  Examination will be conducted online. Students will be given a link and time to appear online.
Should there be any candidates who wish to appear offline, please let your subject teacher know, so that a time slot can be given.
However candidates are advised to appear online .
It is mandatory for students appearing for online Viva- Voce Examination to be in school uniform.


John Andrew Bagul
Principal
15.01.2022
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